Speaking in favor of the request:

• Marvin Brooks, Applicant

4751 Barrett-Coody Rd.

Mr. Brooks stated that while the current address is on Hall St., he would like Lawson St. addresses for this project, with A & B units.

No one spoke in opposition to the request.

There being no further discussion, Vice-Chairman Miller called for a motion. Motion by Commissioner Rountree to recommend approval of the request as presented by staff with two conditions. Commissioner Webb second. All voted in favor, no one opposed (7-0). Motion carried.

There being no other business, on a Willis/Wildes motion, Vice-Chairman Miller adjourned the meeting at 6:12 p.m.

James Miller, Vice-Chairman
Greater Lowndes Planning Commission

Date